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Dear Parents,
 
We would like to invite you to a special Shabbat Service and Dinner on Friday, May 1!  This is a wonderful opportunity to share a Shabbat experience with other TBC families who have children in your child’s classes.
 
Our Kindergarten – Fourth graders will be working together, building a Jewish community as they help lead us in prayer. At 5:45 pm, we will begin the evening with a catered dinner (see form below), followed by a Family Shabbat service at 6:30 in the Sanctuary.
 
We know that your child will feel great pride in preparing for and participating in the service, and we are hoping for 100% participation. Please RSVP by sending us the attached form with your check by Tuesday April 28 or please reply to the evite invitation that will be sent out letting us know how many adults and children from your family will be coming. 
 
We are looking forward with enthusiasm to strengthening the connections between our families and children who will spend this special Shabbat together!
 
B’shalom,
 
Jennifer Haynos
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Kindergarten – 4th Grade Response form May 1 Shabbat Dinner & Service

Name of family:____________________________ 

We will be able to attend           # of adults @ $12 each---------

                                                           # of children at $7 each-------------

                                                                                                Total:________

(Please make check payable to Temple B’nai Chaim) 

We will not be able to come   
